Comments from WECC on IIPTF Report 
-----Original Message-----

From: Mike Wells 

To: Veronica Thomason 

Sent: Mon Nov 21 16:29:58 2005

Subject: NAESB Wholesale Electric Quadrant Request for Comments - Comments Due November 14, 2005

NAESB,

The comment period on the items listed below elapsed on November 14, 2005 but a work group of the Interchange Scheduling and Accounting Subcommittee of the Western Electricity Coordinating Council (WECC) desires this comment be submitted to NAESB understanding that it is past the deadline.

The WECC ISAS After the Fact Work Group recommends that WECC concur with the NAESB IIPTF recommendation that the Version 0 of the NAESB WEQ Inadvertent Interchange Payback Standards WEQBPS-005-000 not be revised and remain in its present form. Entities throughout WECC believe that the Automated Time Error process is working for us and would like to see it remain as is.

We understand these items will be presented to the Executive Committee at the meeting November 29, 2005.

THANK YOU

Mike Wells

WECC Staff

